Subject: Re: Place of Delivery
Posted by Janet-DHS on Thu, 13 Jul 2023 16:45:06 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

We apologize for the delay in this response, due to travel. It appears that you are using the IR
file, in which bidx_1 is the most recent birth. | recommend that you use the KR file, which has one
record for each birth in the past five years.

If this does not answer your question, please say specifically which table you are trying to match.
Also note that all numbers in the tables, including frequencies, are weighted by v005.
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